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May Newsletter 

 
Part of the Shoes have Arrived! 

 

Love devine, all loves excelling… 
 
The shoes are at Living Hope High School! Halleluiah! Murunga made several trips to Tanzania 
to obtain our shoe shipment. It wasn’t easy, but through the trials and tribulations, God and 
Murunga made it work. We now have some awfully happy students who will cherish this gift we 
have provided. What a blessing! Thanks United Methodist Women! 
 
Joy of heaven to earth come down… 
 
If you aren’t already a Facebook friend to Living Hope High School, please find us and join us for 
our weekly update! We try to keep you informed of current events, as they happen at Living 
Hope. Our many joys are explored and written about here.  



 
Fix in us thy humble dwelling… 
 

 
 

The outside of the Science Building is now completely finished. The doors and windows are 
being installed this week and the project will be put on hold until the end of the rainy season 
(August – September).  Riverton UM is holding a yard sale the 28th of May at the 4-U 
Restaurant. All proceeds will go to furnish the inside with cabinets, etc. for this Agape Science 
Lab. We have just received a huge donation from Morris Memorial United Methodist in 
Charleston to complete the electrical and plumbing installation.  
 
All thy faithful mercies crown! 
 
The school now has a new and exciting website! Please check out livinghopehighschool.org! We 
are very proud of this new part of our outreach. On the website you will find a list of students 
that need to be sponsored ( we only have 3 left), videos of mission trips, stories about Miracles 
that have happened at the school, information about our current projects and general 
information about the school.  
 

 



Jesus, thou art all compassion… 
 
Benson, the man who is in charge of gathering special forage for Shirley and Diann, the milk 
cows, had an unfortunate experience. While standing near his home, he was struck by lightning. 
His leg was badly burned, he was hospitalized overnight, his house was destroyed by fire and 
most of his belongings were lost. The school found him a new place to rent, helped to pay his 
hospital bill, and gave his wife and two young children new blankets and items to get started 
with a new household. Our prayers go out to him so that his foot and leg heal with no infection. 
The money for all of this came from the donations that were given to the workers who lost 
their homes in the windstorm. WE HAD ASKED FOR $400 AND THROUGH THE HOLY SPIRIT’S 
WIND, RECEIVED $4000. This extra money is now in an emergency fund for things that happen 
just like what happened to Benson and his family. God Bless each and every one of you that 
sent money for the wind emergency. Know that you will be helping others for many years to 
come. 

 

Pure, unbounded love thou art… 

Marilyn will be back in West Virginia on May 25th. Here is a list of places she will be speaking… she is 
bringing a new movie. Please try to attend one of her speeches. She has good news to tell us. 
 
June 5th – Jerretown UMC, Pennsylvania @ 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:00am 
June 8th – 12th – West Virginia Annual Confernce, WV Wesleyan, Buchannan  
  Model of Kenyan campus will be on display every day in the gymnasium at our booth 
  Kenyan Breakfast – free authentic Kenyan food @ 7:30am in chapel Chambers room 
June 13th – Trinity UMW, Piedmont @ 9:00am-2:00pm, lunch provided 
June 15th – All invited to Wednesday Supper Club @ Main Street UM, Petersburg – Dinner and Program 
June 19th – Otterbein UMC @ 9:00am and Mt Hebron @ 10:00am in Grant Country 
June 26th – Leadmine UMC @ 11:00am 
      Faith UMC @ 6:30pm Terra Alta 
 
Visit us with thy salvation; enter every trembling heart. – In Christ, Helen Markwell 
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